
From: Cray, Steven A Maj Gen USAF NG VTANG (US) [steven.a.cray.mil@mail.mil] 

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:32 AM 

To: Springer, Darren 

CC: Allen, Susan; Heston, Michael T BG USARMY (US); Lovejoy, Mark S BG USARMY NG 

VTARNG (US) 

Subject: Conversion of Military Technicians 

Attachments: 160107 Letter CoG CoChairs to SASC HASC - RE Military Technicians FOR 

DE....pdf 

 

 

Darren, 

Attached is a letter from the Council of Governor's Co-Chairs to SASC and HASC.  As you can see the CoG is 

opposed with language in NDAA 16 that mandates the conversion of 20% of our title 32 military technicians to title 

5 technicians.  In short this conversion would seriously degrade our military cohesion and ability to command in 

control during a state emergency.  As the military advisor to the Governor I support the efforts of the CoG and I do 

not support this conversion.  I am available to discuss more details as required. 

 

v/r, 

 

Steve 

 

Steven Cray 

Major General 

The Adjutant General 




